
Swimwear appeal
Do you have any good quality children’s swimming costumes, shorts or trunks
that your children have grown out of?  Or do you have any large bath towels

that you no longer need?

       We are looking for donations of good quality, clean, large towels, swimming
costumes, trunks and shorts (in children and smaller adult sizes).

Please send in any donations to school by Friday 29th September.. 
 


